

From:

Sent: Friday, 26 April 2019 10:19 a.m.

To: stephen.woodhead@orc.govt.nz; Sue Bidrose <Sue.Bidrose@dcc.govt.nz>

Cc: CEO (Chief Executive Officer) < ceo@oa.dcc.govt.nz>;

amber.smith@orc.govt.nz

Subject: RE: OMV-DCC-ORC mtg Monday 29th April 2019

Stephen & Sue

Further to Wednesday's emails, I have just got off the phone from our HSSE Manager and he is delayed and isn't going to be able to get back in time to make his flights for Monday's meeting. Sincere apologies for this.

In light of this and in the interests of not causing either ORC or DCC unnecessary angst or grief with a few protestors, I suggest we temporarily postpone this closed door technical update meeting to your respective teams of councilors until a later date.

who is in charge of coordinating these stakeholder meetings will be in touch early next week and can discuss alternate dates and approaches to ensure both ORC & DCC are kept properly and proactively informed.

Sincere thanks for your understanding and we do hope this has not caused either of you trouble or concern. We do genuinely want to ensure that OMV keep both ORC & DCC up to date on all matters in this regard.

Very best regards & both your respective PAs, Vivian and Amber, are cc'd.

Cheers

Exploration and Appraisal Manager Australasia

OMV New Zealand Limited Level 20, Majestic Centre 100 Willis Street Wellington 6140 NZ

aut viam inveniam aut faciam

http://www.omv.com